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GracePointe Family, 

The children's musical drama this past Sunday was so good! Thank you again Angie, Jen, 
Sandy, & Faith for your leadership. Thank you parents for your involvement and support. 
Thank you audio-visual team (Reid and Eric) for volunteering your time and skills. We also 
enjoyed having extended family members coming to worship with us. We had a great day of 
worship! 

Progress is being made toward reaching our Lottie Moon Christmas Offering Goal. If you 
have not given yet, please make plans to do so. I would like to encourage everyone to give! 
This is a very important offering. We have over 3,600 full-time missionaries serving all over 
the world whom we support with this special offering. Thank you for making your gift a 
priority. 

This time of year is a great time to reflect on the past year and prepare for a new year. We 
never know what a year will hold. Our family experienced a lot of loss in 2024. However, God 
is faithful! His grace is sufficient! As we each reflect and anticipate, may God's Spirit fill us 
with hope, peace, joy, and love. 

This Sunday we will continue our Advent Series with the theme of love. Tuesday of next 
week we will come together for a Candlelight Christmas Eve Service at 5:00 PM. The service 
will last about 45 minutes. Pray for me as I continue to prepare. 

I Love You! 

Pastor Bobby 



  



 


